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SH-76 closes near Ratliff City in Carter County through  
Spring 2015 
 
North and southbound SH-76 will be closed to through traffic north of Ratliff City 
in Carter County beginning Tuesday and continuing through Spring 2015 for a 
bridge replacement project over Wild Horse Creek. Traffic will be detoured on 
SH-7, SH-74 and SH-29.  
 
In June, the Oklahoma Transportation Commission awarded a nearly $3 million 
contract for this project to OBC, Inc. of Edmond.  

 
 

--www.okladot.state.ok.us-- 
 


